
Landry/French Construction completes $12 million Schooner
Memory Care facility in Auburn, Maine
November 06, 2020 - Northern New England

Auburn, ME Landry/French Construction, one of Maine’s leading commercial contractors, has
completed Schooner Memory Care. Landry/French served as construction manager on the $12
million project.

Located on an eight-acre site next to Schooner Estates, a senior living community on Stetson Rd.,
this new 47,600 s/f facility specializes in memory care and assisted living.  

Designed by Gawron Turgeon Architects, the 66-unit facility features private and semi-private
apartments in three 22-bed neighborhoods. Each neighborhood in the two-story building includes a
common dining room, living room, sunroom, activity room, and quiet room. A warm, welcoming
lobby and sitting area is centrally located at the heart of the three neighborhoods. 

The facility also includes several administrative and staff offices, conference room, multi-purpose
room, commercial kitchen, and laundry. Secure, outdoor garden spaces are provided as well.
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